
 

FOR RELEASE: May 10, 2023                   BCPS press releases are available online 
 

Public hearing scheduled on the Central and Northeast 
Area Middle School boundary study recommendation 
TOWSON, MD. – The Board of Education of Baltimore County will hold a public hearing to seek 
input concerning the central and northeast area middle school boundary study 
recommendation. The hearing will be held on Wednesday, May 17, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. at 
Parkville High School, 2600 Putty Hill Avenue, Baltimore, MD  21234.  

Sign-up for persons wishing to speak begins at 5:30 p.m. on the day of the hearing. Each 
speaker will be allotted three minutes and is welcome to bring a written copy of any remarks or 
to provide any remarks to the Board by e-mail at boe@bcps.org. The Board is expected to vote 
on the proposed recommendation on Tuesday, June 13, 2023. 

# # # 

 
Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 22nd largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing 
gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and 
students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 
 

https://www.bcps.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=2828&pageId=66781583
mailto:boe@bcps.org
http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors

	Public hearing scheduled on the Central and Northeast Area Middle School boundary study recommendation

